

## **ANNOUNCEMENT**

Příbram, 2.12.2020

Dear suppliers,

We would like to inform you that due to the necessary repair of the storage pit and the emergency situation during storage of the batteries, we unfortunately have to completely stop all deliveries of lead-acid batteries with immediate effect until further notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

We will inform you immediately as soon as our operation is resumed.

In case of any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.

With kind regards

Ing. Karel Oliva, Ph.D.
Lead Recycling Division Director